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The last two weeks have been full of excitement as we dressed up and danced for 

charity; watched our tadpoles turn into frogs; visited the Centre for Life and flew into 

space, and watched our baby swallows grow and grow. 

Dress up and Dance 

Wow! Well done with fabulous dancing costumes. Everyone had a really fun time. We all 

danced together in the hall to a cheerleading dance routine which had us all glowing and 

quite tired by the end. We then continued to dance in the classroom at intervals 

throughout the day to make the most of a fun occasion! 



Summer is here despite the changeable weather and we have enjoyed watching plants in 

our garden finally start to grow. We have also watched some of the creatures around 

our school grow. Although our swallow’s nest is quite high up they are very patient when 

we photograph their babies with the iPad to see how much they have changed. 

 

 

 

In one week they 

have changed from 

these strange 

looking little 

creatures…. 

 

 

 

 

To fluffy, noisy and very cheeky 

babies who are permanently 

hungry! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Our tadpoles are also 

growing very fast and 

on Wednesday we had 

frog day, when our 

first baby frog 

climbed out of the 

water and hopped 

onto a stone in the 

tank. The have been 

endlessly fascinating 

and all the staff, as 

well as the children, 

can often be found 

peering into the tank 

counting frogs. We 

have listened to some 

amazing conversations 

as children discuss 

the growth and 

changes they see in 

the tank. 

 

 

 

Our big event on Thursday was our awesome visit to the Centre for Life.  I have put 

the pictures on here and it would be great if you could show these to your child and ask 

them to tell you about their day.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Your children were so well behaved and sensible all day, despite being really tired at 

times, and they made us really proud of their good manners and interest in everything 

they saw. They were a credit to our school and we all had a fantastic day! 

 


